
           
 
 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
To:  All Recovery Plan A Participants  
 
From: Gloria McCormick, Fund Administrator 
 
Re: Coverage for At-Home COVID-19 Tests 
  
Date: March 21, 2022 
  

Effective January 15, 2022, the Fund covers FDA-approved at-home COVID-19 

tests, without participant cost-sharing, preauthorization, or medical management, 

during the public health emergency. Click here to download a PDF with information 

from the Fund’s pharmacy benefit manager, Express Scripts, about this benefit. 

Coverage is available for tests purchased on or after January 15, 2022, limited to 

eight tests per 30-day period per covered individual. The Express Scripts program 

includes options to get tests at participating pharmacies (at no cost to you), to order 

tests for direct shipment to you (at no cost to you), and to submit claims for 

reimbursement (up to $12) after you purchase tests from a non-participating 

pharmacy or other established retailer.* The Fund does not reimburse for tests 

purchased from sellers that use an on-line auction or resale marketplace, or from 

a private individual via an in-person or on-line sale.  

  

As a reminder, you also can order four free at-home COVID-19 tests per household 

from the federal government at www.covidtest.gov for direct shipment to you. 

  

Please contact the Fund Office 212-245-4802 or hbp@local802afm.org or Express 

Scripts (at the phone number on the back of your ID card) if you have any 

questions. 
  

* The $12 limit does not apply to tests purchased from pharmacies or established 
retailers during the period from January 15 – January 27, 2022. 
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